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P.O. Box 3837 
Seattle, WA 98124‐3837  

 
March 2, 2023 
 
To our Valued Customers, 
 
I have owned Alaska Traffic for the last 18 years and I sincerely thank all our wonderful customers for their 
business and trust over the years.  However, the time has come for me to step aside and help provide a positive 
future for our customers and employees.   
 
I am pleased to announce Alaska Traffic has been sold to Span Alaska.  It was important to me to find a 
company that has our same culture and value system, which we have found.  Span Alaska has been serving the 
Alaska Market place since 1978.  Span Alaska will honor your present ocean rates, but accessorial charges 
may vary.  For those customers consolidating more than once a week, Span Alaska will work with you to find 
solutions that will work within the Span Alaska network.  Span Alaska will be setting up introduction calls to 
review pricing, invoicing and operational needs in the very near future. 

 
Span Alaska will be set up to receive your shipments at their Auburn, WA facility starting March 6.  We will 
remain open until March 31 but would like you to re-direct your shipments to Span as soon as possible.  In the 
meantime, we will be shipping your freight until you have transitioned to Span Alaska.  All active freight 
consolidations at our Kent, WA terminal will be loaded on the March 24 sailing, with another final dock 
clearing taking place on the March 31 sailing.   
 
We will be available to answer any of your questions during the month of March.  Andrew Schwaegler, Alaska 
Traffic’s COO, will be joining the Span Alaska team and several other employees will have an opportunity to 
transition to Span Alaska.  Early next week we will provide additional information to help you transition to 
Span Alaska, including Pricing/Rates Department and Customer Service contact information. 
 
I am very grateful for the relationships we have developed over the last 18 years, and I know you will continue 
to be in good hands with Span Alaska. 
 
Again, THANK YOU! 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Tom Herche 
Board Chairman 
Alaska Traffic Company  
P.O. Box 3837 
Seattle, WA 98124 
(206) 613-3106 


